Christmas Activities at Dalmarnock Primary

Date Activity Class
8 Dec | am Nativity, dress rehearsal Whole school
pm Nativity Parents
9 Dec | am Nativity Parents
am Science Centre P6 animators
11 Dec | Science Centre All P3s and
P4s
15 Dec | pm Party P4,P4/5 and
P5
16Dec | evening School Dance P6 and P7
17 Dec | pm Christmas Service, Church Whole school
18 Dec | pm Party P3 and P3/4
am Party P1 and P2
19 bee

pm School stops at 2.30

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year
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London Trip

Following on from very successful partnership
working with Caledonia University a small
group of children and students will visit
London for 2 days in early December. Our vis-

BN
it includes visiting 3 computer game companies, a trip on the

London Eye, a West End show and a visit to the Houses of
Parliament. It will be very tiring but I'm sure the memories

will last forever. Photographs to follow in our next
newsletter. We would like to thank Celtic Charity
Foundation for funding this trip.

Dress Down Friday

Dress Down day will be on 28 November and we
ask that children wear something tartan, if
possible. All classes have been learning about
Scotland this term and we will have a big
celebration that day as it is close to St Andrew's Day.
Children are asked to bring 50p with them.

Animation Group

Mrs Ratcliffe and a very talented group of Pé children have
been working hard to produce an animation for a competition.
The group will go off to the Science Centre on 9 December
to see their film on the huge IMAX screen. We have fingers
and toes crossed for our first Oscar. The group would like
to thank Jamie our janitor for all his help and

encouragement.

Remembrance Day
A group of P7 children represented the school at the annual
Remembrance Day Service at Bridgeton Cross. Callum Pollock
read a verse of Flanders Fields—not easy in front of such a
large crowd. Well done Callum.

P6 and P7 held an assembly about World War 1 just before
11.00 and then the whole school participated in the 2 minute
silence.

We had hoped to have our memorial garden finished but there
is still some work to do before we can officially openit. On
11 November some children planted a rowan tree and others
put in poppies with special §¥
memories.

Christmas
All the Christmas dates are on the back of this sheet to keep
you fully informed of what's happening in the school.

Please remember that Christmas lunch will be available on Fri-
day 12 December in the lunch hall.

Tickets for the nativity will be available soon from the school
office. Please keep checking your child's school bag.

Please note that in the interests of fire safety prams
cannot be brought into the hall on the day of the Nativity.
If brought, prams will have to be left in the pram shelter
or outside.

Entrance to the hall will only be from the back of the
school—through the back of the gym hall.



